
ELFORD PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Application for funding  
 

Please note that this application should be accompanied by a copy of the latest set of 
annual accounts showing the organisation’s income, expenditure, and level of 
balances. If the organisation does not prepare annual accounts, copies of bank 
statements from the previous six months must be enclosed. 
 

 
1. 

Name of Organisation 
 

Elford Cricket Club 

 
2. 

Name, Address and Status of Contact 
 
 
 
 

 

 
3. 

 
Email/ Telephone Number of Contact 

Elfordcricketclub@gmail.com 

 
4. 

Is the Organisation a Registered 
Charity? 

 
No 

 
5. 

Amount requested £3,660.00 

 
5. 

 
For what purpose or project is the 
grant requested? 
 
 
 

The funds are requested to improve the 
water supply to the cricket square.  
 
At present this is barely adequate with a 
20mm black alkathene pipe from the 
1930/1960's providing the supply, which 
makes grounds maintenance, a condition 
of the lease, very challenging.  
 
By replacing with a 32mm pipe this will  
improve the available water flow & 
improve pressure helping to maintain and 
improve the quality of the playing 
surface. 

 
6. 

What will be the total cost of the 
above project? 

£3,660.00 

 
7. 

If the total cost of the project is more 
than the monies requested, how will 
the remainder be financed? 

By Elford CC 

 
8. 

Have you applied for funding for the 
same project to another organisation? 
If so, which organisation and how 
much? 

 
No 

 
9. 

Who will benefit from the project? Principally players and members of 
Elford Cricket Club. But indirectly there is 
ongoing benefit to the village as a whole 
in maintaining a cricket field that is 
appreciated more widely as a quality 
playing surface and provides the 
opportunity for visiting teams and SSC 
representative matches. 

 
10. 

Approximately how many of those 
who will benefit are parishioners? 

Hard to say but current membership is c. 
25% villagers. The intention of making 
the club more welcoming is to encourage 
families from the village to use the 
facilities as part of a longer-term strategy 
to grow the club. 

mailto:Elfordcricketclub@gmail.com


 
You may use a separate sheet of paper to submit any other information which you 
feel will support this application. 
 
Signed: Date: 27th January 2025 


